
 

Costume Sheet for the Christmas Concert 

The Christmas Lamb 
Grades K-3 

 
The Christmas Concert is on December 13th and it is time to start acquiring the costume essentials! 

 
Kindergarten- “Kangaroos” 

The Kindergarteners will wear a red shirt with black pants. They will be provided with kangaroo ears that will 
get them leaping for joy. 

 
1st Grade- “Elephants” 

The 1st graders will wear green shirts with black pants. They will be provided with elephant ears to create a 
memory they will never forget. 

 
2nd Grade- “Penguins” 

The 2nd graders will wear black shirts and black pants. The will be provided with penguin beak hats that are so 
cool, you’ll feel a chill. 

 
3rd Grade- “Tropical Birds” 

The 3rd graders will wear a brightly colored solid shirt with black pants. Colorful feather boas are encouraged, 
and can be purchased at any craft store. They will be provided with toucan beak hats, so they’ll follow their 

nose. 

 
Parent Volunteer Opportunities! 

Crafty Costume Makers 
There is a lot of cutting, taping and gluing to get our actors costumed for the big night! If you are creative, crafty and willing to 

donate some time and effort, it will be a big help in bringing these characters into the spotlight. 
Combined Rehearsal Monitors 

The combined rehearsals will take place the two weeks before the week of the concert, November 28th – December 2nd and 
December 5th – 9th. Come help keep our little stars in line! Times for grade levels will vary. 

 

 
If you have any costume questions, or you’re a parent who would like to earn some hours by volunteering,  

contact Mrs. Gullickson, lgullickson@holyspiritflames.org 
Thank you so much for helping make this year’s Christmas Concert a great memory you and your child! 

In Christ, Mrs. Lisa Gullickson 
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